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Planning Board Agenda 
July 29th, 2023, 8:00am 

 
SITE WALK 

 
The Town of Boscawen Planning Board will meet Saturday July 29, 
2023, for a Site Walk located at 477 High Street. 
 
 

No Public comment will be taken at this time. 
 

 
 

 
Next Meeting:  

• August 1st, 2023 @ 6:30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please check the website @ www.boscawennh.gov or the Planning & Community 
Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting. 


